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Volume 1, Issue 11: November 2004 

 
 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING!   

SEE YOU ALL NOVEMBER 30, 7:00 pm 

 

 

General Membership meeting November 30, 
7:00pm at the Terminal Building 

Board Meeting December 14, 7:00pm at the 
hangar 

NO General Membership meeting in December.  

For info about Cold Weather Operations  
(http://www.t-craft.org/Reference/ColdWXOps.pdf) visit 

our web site under "News" heading. 

Jim Hudson will be teaching a ground school 
refresher class on ATC Communications on 
Thursday, January 11th, 7 pm at the T-Craft 

hangar.  There will be no ground school refresher 
class in December. 

 

Watch out for the extension cords on the hangar 
floor. 

 

 

  

 

375:  Garmin GTX-320a Transponder installed 
and working great. 

686:   

64L:   

91X:  Appears to have been driven thru a gravel 
pit with high RPM!  Prop was dinged up pretty 
good.  She is ok to fly as prop was filed and 
honed.  This was a new prop not too many hours 
ago.  Still under warranty.  We were noticing slight 
oil seep from hub however can't get it in to prop 
shop until after turkey day to have it rebuilt.  Her 
brakes were worn down almost to the rivets so 
she got new brakes.  Please pass on my 
displeasure to the membership about the 
treatment 91X received.  -Jim Eyre 

29Q:   

0YD:  Friday 11/19 to get oil pan heater put in and 
wheel pans off for the winter. 
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Please keep your contact information (phone 
numbers, email addresses, postal address) 

updated in Schedule Master. To check or update 
your contact information, login to Schedule 

Master, click the "User" tab at the top, then click 
the link that says "Click here to edit your user 

info" which appears just above the list of users. 

 

Any members wishing to sit during the 
General Membership Meeting may want bring 

a chair. As you know, seating is limited. 

Please be very careful to ONLY wash the 
windscreens in an up-and-down motion. Also, 

along with your normal post-flight, make sure the 
keys and fuel card are in the bag and left in the 

box at the hangar. 

Please let Phil Verghese know when you earn 
new wings levels, or pass other milestones like 

first solo, new ratings, etc. 

If you use or find the booster seat cushions in an 
airplane, please return them to the table behind 

375 after your flight.  That way they are available 
for the next person that needs them, rather than 
just flying around unused in the back seat of an 

airplane. 

 

In order to avoid having the waiting list clogged 
with people who are not serious about joining the 
club, the board approved a new procedure to join 

the waiting list.  Prospective members will now 
have to pay a non-refundable $100 deposit to get 

on the waiting list, and this deposit is applied 
towards their membership fee.  Full details are 
available on the New Member Information page 

(http://www.t-craft.org/new_member_info.htm) of our web 
site. Contact Phil Verghese or any board member 

if you have questions. 

 

We are still interested in stories and/or pictures of 
trips from the membership!  Please remit to  

t-craft@spro.net or  
call James Ferdinand @ 724-3309. 

 


